
 

 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 
February 8, 2012 

 
Members Present   Members Absent  Also Present 
M. Blake    N.Tuder   R. George 
S. Nierenberg       D. Popolowski 
J. Diamond        C. Aronson 
E. Leuchtner 
 
 
The Commision and Mr. Popolowski discussed the walk-a-thon. The Car 
Show contact is Len Napoli. 
It was decided that we would have a rain date of June 17, 2012 and the event 
would then be held at the Shelter. 
 
Commissioner Nierenberg made a motion to accept the minutes 
Commissioner Leuchtner seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
 
Director George informed the Commission that everything is going well at 
the shelter. He said that they were having a Rabies Clinic on February 25, 
2012, from 9:30 to 11:30 AM. It will be held here at the shelter. It is being 
done in conjunction with the Volunteer group from Orange. He reported that, 
now that the construction is finished We can order the flag pole, benches, 
etc. for the Paige Liptak Memorial Garden. 
 
Chairman Blake stated that the city had installed new benches at Gulf Beach 
and they were very nice. Pat and Rick are going to take a look at them. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded 
by Commissioner Leuchtner. Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Patricia Liptak 


